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12/08/2018  18:20:152018/2824/P OBJ Anna Turner I strongly object to this planning application. This laundrette (and the one on England’s Lane) is an essential 

public service. Not everyone living in the local area has a washing machine at home and this service is an 

essential for them to ensure they can clean their clothes in a local, affordable facility. The laundrette is also 

used by people in the area who need to supplement the washing facilities they have at home eg if their 

machines break or if they need large capacity washing facilities for bedding/ extra loads etc. The Belsize Park 

area is a mixed area with much council housing and services like laundrettes are very important. They also 

serve a social purpose and employ local people which is crucial.  Our local communities need to maintain their 

mixed services to ensure everyone in the community is catered for. Yet another retail unit will not be able to 

serve the community in the same way. Please don’t close our local laundrettes.
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